	Scoil Mhuire Lourdes
059/9151875	Mill Street, Tullow, Carlow.	30.09.2024
Dear Parents/Guardians,

♦ Hot Lunches: We are delighted to be able to provide a hot meal every day for each girl in the school. Please follow the instructions for changing the menu using your card that was issued to you. If your daughter does not like what is being offered on the menu please ensure to send additional lunch with her. Lunches need to be ordered before 6pm.
♦ Hallowe’en Spellathon: Our Hallowe’en fun day takes place on Friday 25th October. The girls may come to school dressed up in their Hallowe’en costume. Please leave magic wands, brooms etc at home. Sponsorship cards will be issued shortly. All the money raised goes towards activities for the children such as Drama, Zumba, Basketball, Taekwondo and lots more. We ask you to kindly support our fundraiser for the school. 

♦Sacrament of Confirmation and Communion: 
Confirmation will take place on 10th May  for 6th class @ 2 p.m.
Communion will take place on the 17th May for 2nd class at 2pm. Details for Communion will be sent by the Parish centre. Please contact the Parish Centre on (059) 915 1277 for more information. 

♦PA Meeting: We are always looking for new volunteers on the PA and would love you to get involved. For more info email; parentsassociation@smltullow.ie. The PA AGM will take place in the school on the 11th November @ 7pm. All are welcome.

♦Smile for a Mile: A huge thank you to our school community and our vibrant PA for their fundraising efforts. The final amount raised was €9,417.39. We would also like to thank the generous sponsors who gave so willingly to help reach our goal. This money will go towards phase two of the playground.
♦ Aladdin Connect: Please ensure you have downloaded the Aladdin Connect app using the link sent to your phone. This will allow you to contact the school/ change details/ enter absence and so much more!

♦Welcome: Welcome to our new staff Ms. Foley & Ms Dowling in SET. We wish them every success for the coming year. 

♦ Junior Infant Families: On Tuesday 22nd October at 1.40pm, you are invited into our school to meet with the class teacher Ms. Quiney to learn about the Jolly Phonics programme and homework in Junior Infants. More info to follow but please ensure to keep this date free in your diary!
♦SNA Allocation:  We have recently been successful in securing two additional SNA’s for our school through the exceptional review process. Recruitment is taking place now. A huge thank you to all our staff, especially our SENCO / Dep Principal Marianne Cullen, for her hard work and due diligence in preparing for the review. 
♦Clothing Collection: Will take place on the  Fri, 25th October 1.40pm to 3.30pm & Sat, 26th October 10am to 12noon More details to follow nearer to the time so enjoy the clear out of old clothes, shoes, accessories and soft toys!!
♦Social Media:  SML is now on Instagram with the handle @tullowgirlsschool.sml. Be sure to give us a follow on Insta and Facebook to keep up to date with all the news and events!
[bookmark: _GoBack]♦Football: A huge congratulations to our SML football team who won their match against Queen of the Universe Bagenalstown last week. We wish the 5th and 6th class girls the very best of luck in the rest of their matches as part of the Cumann na mBunscoil competition.



♦:School Drop off: Unfortunately our school’s location means that we are not in a position to offer a safe drop off zone outside our school gate. The area is reserved for buses and special needs transport to be able to dismount. In the interest of safety please park at the church and walk down to the school instead. Please respect the rules of the road and the safety of our students. All students must enter via the front gate entrance. The access behind the school is private property, students are not allowed to enter via this gate.
♦School Lotto: Don’t forget to sign up to our school Lotto. All the details can be found on the school website or using the link sent to your email. Check out www.smltullow.ie for more information on how to sign up.
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Signed:


_________________
Ms. Delia Ryan (Acting Principal)
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Fundraiser Lotto 4 3 5

Your support makes a real difference

L

Jackpot increases every week plus a weekly winner prize

Pick 4 numbers
The same numbers will be
played for you each week

1 line for €2.00 or 3 Lines for €5
Maximum 3 lines per person

Match 4 numbers to win
the Jackpot

Welcome to the Scoil Mhuire Lourdes fundraiser

Iotto. This is a fundraising initiative and the
money raised will be used to directly support
your children’s education and resources for an
outdoor play space and green area for the
children. We hope that the weekly option of €2
per line will allow everybody to contribute. Please

pass the word on and invite friends and family.
If you can contribute €5 for 3 lines it would be
hugely appreciated and you never know you
might just win.
Thank you so much.
Marie Coen, Principal and

The Parents Association

Scan the QR code
or go to our website
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https://www.ourfundraiserie/org/smitullow
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info@ourfundraiser.ie





